
 

 

NEW YORK CITY 2016 
March 4-11 

Cost 
      $1,300 – Covers airfare, lodging, ground transportation, meals, cultural activities and ministry t-shirts.  
 
Dates 
  Registration Forms and Deposit Due  Sunday, November 1, 2015         $300 per person (non-refundable) 
  Balance Paid in Full   Sunday, February 7, 2016          
  Parent/Student Meeting   Sunday, February 28, 2016              Time: TBD 
 
Regitration Details 
   Submit payment and registration form online by visiting firstdallas.org/studentworship, by email, or our office  
    located in Level 1 of the Worship Center| Monday – Thursday 9a-4p    
 
      Contact information: 
   Kaleb Moore   kmoore@firstdallas.org  
   Nischelle   nreagan@firstdallas.org  
   Call our office   (214) 969-2494    
 
      Trip participants and parents - receive New York City trip text updates:  
  Subscribe to our texting service for New York City 2016 by texting @fdmissions to 81010 
 
Schedule Overview 
      Friday, March 4th     Flights will depart from DFW airport beginning at 4:40pm.  
 
      Saturday, March 5th – Thursday, March 10th  

These days will be packed with service opportunities, worship performances from the Student Choir and fun 
evening activities. You will not want to miss out on this once in a lifetime opportunity!! 

 
      Friday, March 11th     Flights arrive at DFW airport beginning at 5:50pm. 
 
Service Opportunities 
      We have the opportunity to serve at many amazing non-profit organizations throughout New York City. Two that are  
      included are The Bowery Mission and World Vision. Founded in 1879, The Bowery Mission's purpose and goal has  
      been to provide help and hope to the homeless and impoverished in New York for 136 years. We will be working in  
      the mission throughout the day in food services and cleaning as well as leading worship for their afternoon chapel  
      service. The mission will serve up to 1,000 meals each day we are there! World Vision’s Bronx location is located in  
      the poorest congressional district in America. We have the opportunity to assist them in making meal bags and  
      stocking supplies for their teacher resource area.  
 
Prepare 
      Packing - Please keep in mind that it will be cold while we are in New York so pants, a good pair of walking shoes /   
      boots and warm clothing are encouraged. We will be outside for some activities!  
 

 

 
 


